"Better Health for All"

Dear Friends & Past Members

As a committee we are working hard to keep Bio-Testing & Therapy going—and like many organisations, it's been a challenge since 2020. In the past five years, our membership has declined, partly due to the loss of in-person connection at courses and workshops.



For practitioners we offer webinars which enable you to stay updated on the latest research and best practices to enhance health. It is also connecting with other like-minded people creating a network which fosters a sense of community, providing opportunities for mentorship and allows sharing of experiences and knowledge. Also, membership in a professional body can enhance your credibility with clients and the public, signalling a commitment to ethical standards & professional development.

Associate & non-practising members are also welcome

We know many of you practice many different modalities and some do not practise at all, but we feel your knowledge and life experiences would offer a lot to help BT&T grow, so you are very welcome to join in the webinars we run throughout the year.

In essence, joining an alternative therapy organisation can be a valuable investment for anyone promoting professional/personal growth, ethical practice and informed healthcare choices, your presence strengthens us.

At the heart of our organisation is a deep belief in community, compassion, and the power of giving back. Whether it's through volunteering your time, offering financial support, or sharing your knowledge, every act of contribution helps us build a more ethical, informed, and inclusive approach to healthcare.

We warmly invite you to become a part of our community. By becoming a member and contributing your time & skills you'll help us bring the benefits of Bio-Testing & Therapy to more people—sharing the life-changing work of our founder, Freddie Fox, and carrying forward his powerful vision:

"To help make the means of good health available to all."

Together, we can make this vision a reality—for today, and for generations to come.

Application can be done online at:

https://bio-testing.org/membership/

Warmest Regards

Bridie Martin
On behalf of the BTTI Committee,

Data Protection:

We shall keep the information you provide about yourself and third parties confidential and it will only be used to provide and administer the services and products relative to our stated objectives. If you wish to have your details removed from our mailing list, please contact us at bttiireland@qmail.com